
MUNICIPALITY OF MORRIS-TURNBERRY 
PUBLIC NOTIFICATION FOR CONCRETE 

CULVERT ON McCALL LINE NORTH OF BLYTH ROAD 

 

PUBLIC NOTIFICATION 
 

THE PROJECT:  

The Municipality of Morris-Turnberry has initiated a public notification and consultation process to 

consider options associated with the McCall Line Culvert (M020) which spans the Murray-Lamb Drain 

along McCall Line, approximately 250 m north of Blyth Road (as shown on the accompanying key plan). 

Recent inspections of the structure have identified some deterioration of structural components. The 

Municipality is considering all reasonable options in conjunction with the public notification and 

consultation process, including: 1) Replacement of the existing concrete culvert with a cast in place 

culvert , 2) Replacement of the existing culvert with a precast culvert, 3) Closure and removal of the 

existing culvert and bank stabilization of the Murray-

Lamb Drain.  

 

PROJECT TIMING: 

The Municipality intends on having all of the design 

work completed in 2021 for the chosen option to be 

executed between July 15th and September 30th 2022. 

 

THE ENVIRONMENTAL SCREENING PROCESS:  

The planning for this project is following the planning 

process established for Schedule ‘A+’ activities under 

the Municipal Class Environmental Assessment (Class 

EA) document. Schedule ‘A+’ projects are pre-approved 

pending public notification. The purpose of the public 

notification is to inform the public of municipal 

infrastructure projects in their area.  Comments from the 

public will be directed to the Council of the Municipality of Morris-Turnberry where they will be 

considered during the decision-making process.    

 

PUBLIC INVOLVEMENT:  

Public input and comments are invited for incorporation into the planning and design of this project.  The 

Municipality requests all comments be received by November 27, 2020, at the address listed below. Any 

comments collected in conjunction with the study will be maintained on file for use during the project and 

may be included in project documentation.  

 

With the exception of personal information, all comments will be directed to Municipal Council and 

become part of the public record.  

 

For further information on this project, or to review the Municipal Class EA process, please contact the 

Director of Public Works for the Municipality of Morris-Turnberry. 

  

Mike Alcock, Director of Public Works This Notice issued October 30, 2020.  

Municipality of Morris-Turnberry 


